
     

              Children’s Events 
 

 

C.R.O.S.S. KIDS WINTER/SPRING EVENTS FOR JANUARY 
 

We are gearing up for a fun and exciting Winter/Spring Semester of C.R.O.S.S. 

Kids!  Our calendar will come out very soon so be on the lookout for it in Mrs 

Heidi’s weekly emails and other ways of communcations!  It is sure to be a fun 

time had by all so get ready because we are going to be going…back to the 

beginning!!   

 

CHILDREN’S WORSHIP OPPORTUNITIES  

Sunday, January 5, 12, 19 and 26 during the 11:00am service 

 

There are two worship opportunities for children during our 11:00am 

service.  If there is a Children’s Chat, all children will leave after that.  If not, 

there will be a specific time where children will leave.  Children age 4-2nd 

grade will go to Children’s Church and children grades 3-5 will go to Kid’s 

Worship. 

 

SUNDAY SCHOOL 

Every Sunday from 9:45-10:45am in various classrooms on the lower level 
 

We invite you to join us for Sunday School each Sunday morning as children split up 

into more age specific small groups and dive deeper into our monthly verse and 

themes.  They have loving Sunday School teachers with awesome plans ready to go 

for them to help each child learn more about what plans God has for each of their 

lives.  Our Little Explorers (2 and 3 year olds) are continuing to learn from the Little 

Bible Heroes and will be meeting David and the Little Maid this month.  The rest of 

our classes will look at the 10 Commandments and how it connects with the verse from 

Leviticus 22:31.  It’s a great time to gather together in a smaller group on Sunday mornings! 

 

 

 

January’s verse to focus on will be: 
 

 “Keep my commands and follow them.  I am the Lord.”   

Leviticus 22:31 

Keeping God’s commands-sounds like it should be simple because, hey!  They are God’s 

commands, however, we fall short every single day!  This month, as we focus on the 10 

Commandments which He gave us to follow, let’s focus in on them and really try to follow them 

every single day.  If our focus is there, then we will probably do better and be better for it! 

Children’s Leaders 

David and Hellen Bee 

Daniel Everhart 

Holli Rhoney 

Jason Romblad 

Josh and Melissa Webb 

 

 



SPOTLIGHT ON THE CHILDREN OF FRIEDBERG… 

“The Fun of 2024!!” 
 

As we go forward into 2025, we want to pause and look back into some of the fun we had in 2024!!  

Enjoy a picture look of what we’ll call “The Fun of 2024!!” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Heidi Everhart 

Director of Children’s Ministry/DCE 

heverhart@friedberg.church  

“I have no greater joy than to hear that my children are walking in truth.” 3 John 1:4 

mailto:heverhart@friedberg.church

